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  Country HoD letter of support 

Dear Secretariat, 

This is to confirm that the undersigned, UN/CEFACT Head of Delegation for  Denmark, 

supports the launching of the Header/Envelope Document Exchange Project proposed by 

OASIS and UN/CEFACT. 

 

Sincerely, 

Adam Arndt 

UN/CEFACT Head of Delegation for Denmark 

Date: 01/11-2016 

 

    

 

 


